
 

 

 

 

Dear 

Water pipes in your area 

Thank you to everyone who provided access on 18 August for our inspections. We still have a couple of 
flats to access and these will be contacted directly.  

You will continue to see representatives from various contractors on site as we continue to work to provide 
a specification and programme of works required.  

We anticipate these works will be split into two phases, phase one will deal with pipework leading to the 
block, phase two will deal will pipework within internal flats.  

In order to provide better communications with you all we have set up a web page and will provide updates 
via this page. The link is https://www.aster.co.uk/gablehurst 

If you have any queries please contact your housing representative in the first instance. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Joanna Capel 

Senior Housing Officer  

 

https://www.aster.co.uk/gablehurst

